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PAN ASIAN LEARNING DIFFICULTIES CONFERENCE

To: Bureau Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents ,
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. The Wordlab School, Inc., the Philippine’s foremost non-stock, non-profit
educational institution for children with dyslexia and learning difficulties will be
holding the First Pan Asian Learning Difficulties Conference at the Crowne Plaza,
Ortigas Avenue corner Asian Development Bank (ADB) Avenue, Quezon City on
October 25-27, 2007 with the theme “Learning Difficulties: An Asian Perspective”.

2. The conference endeavors to develop awareness and understanding of
learning difficulties through discussion of experiences and knowledge on policy and
advocacy initiatives, assessment, intervention and therapy of children by local and
international educators, teachers and professionals from related fields.

3. Participants to this conference are administrators, teachers, guidance
counselors and other concerned personnel. Attendance of public school
participants will be on official time only.

4, For more information, please contact Dr. Dina Ocampo, Conference Director
through any of the following: e-mail address: d.ocampo@pacific.net.ph; cell no.
0917-5309059; UP College of Education at tel. no. (632) 9818-500 local 2815, and
Wordlab School, Inc. at tel. no. (632) 724-3871, (632) 416-9285 or through fax no.
(632) 727-9762.

5. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VIYMA L. LABEAD
Undersecret,
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